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February 20, 2013

To the Members of the Senate Resources Committee,

My name is Ron Rice. | would like to see the Governor’s Bill require some
specific performance from the oil companies to qualify for the lower tax. | want
to see increase in dollars invested in Alaska. Big oil already has tax credits.

Increasing oil production is a function of oil demand not lower taxes.
Ron Rice

Box 1451

Wrangell, Alaska 99929

907-874-4242



